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Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive 
news and updates from us. 
  
In this edition: 
 
1.    Joint Assessment Unit (JAU) report 
 
2.    Advice for British Police Services 
 
3.    Latest LA bulletin is available to download 
 
4.    Casino ‘drop’ and ‘win’ summary report – February 2013 
 
5.    RGSB vacancy 
 
6.    Other news 

  
___________________________________________________________________ 
  
1. Joint Assessment Unit (JAU) report 
 
The Gambling Commission, in conjunction with the International Olympic Committee, 
LOCOG and the Metropolitan Police established a Joint Assessment Unit to monitor 
sports betting integrity during the London 2012 Olympic Games. This report outlines 
the experiences of the JAU along with a series of lessons learned that could be 
incorporated into the planning of future sporting events. 
 
Read more... 
 
 
2. Advice for British Police Services 
 
There have been some minor updates to this reference document for British police 
services, providing advice on their role and functions in the regulation of the 
gambling industry.  The changes reflect previous amendments to the Commission’s 
Guidance to Licence Authorities. 
 
Read more…  
 
 
3. Latest LA bulletin is available to download 
 
The February 2013 edition of our licensing authority bulletin provides up to date 
information and guidance on gambling licensing issues. 
 
Read more...  
 

http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/pdf/JAU%20report%20-%20March%202013.pdf?utm_source=EB%2B110313&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B110313%2Bjau
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/pdf/Advice%20for%20British%20police%20services%20-%20March%202013.pdf?utm_source=EB%2B110313&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B110313%2Bpolice%2Bservices
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/pdf/LA%20bulletin%20-%20February%202013.pdf?utm_source=EB%2B110313&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B110313%2Bla%2Bbulletin


 
4. Casino ‘drop’ and ‘win’ summary report – February 2013 
 
We have published the latest summary report showing the amount of money 
exchanged for chips in casinos (‘drop’) and the amount retained by the casino (‘win’). 
 
Read more...  
 
 
5. RGSB vacancy 
 
There is currently a vacancy for a Responsible Gambling Strategy Board (RGSB) – 
Board member; please see the jobs section of our website for more information on 
how to apply. 
 
Read more...  
 
 
6. Other news 
 
Better Regulation Delivery Office consultations on Regulation  
 
Competition Commission approves reduced casino acquisition 

  
  

*If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please register here.  
*If you do not wish to receive future issues, click unsubscribe and send the email that is 

generated.  
 

http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/pdf/Drop%20and%20win%20summary%20report%20-%20February%202013.pdf?utm_source=EB%2B110313&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B110313%2Bdrop%2Bwin
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-jobs/current_vacancies.aspx?utm_source=EB%2B110313&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B110313%2Bvacancy%2Brgsb
http://www.bis.gov.uk/brdo/resources/arp?utm_source=EB%2B110313&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B110313%2Bbetter%2Bregulation
http://www.competition-commission.org.uk/media-centre/latest-news/2013/Feb/commission-approves-reduced-casino-acquisition?utm_source=EB%2B110313&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EB%2B110313%2Bcompetition%2Bcommission
http://www.gamblingcommission.gov.uk/gh-register_for_updates.aspx
mailto:e-bulletin@gamblingcommission.gov.uk?subject=UNSUBSCRIBE

